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Dear Friends,  

Further to queries received from members, the Bar Council wishes to clarify that the 

Communique #25 (WAP) applies to those who DO NOT fall within the remit of the Amended 

Regulations.  

As such a Barrister whose services have been retained by a person to attend a police station, a 

place of detention or Court remains exempt from a WAP in line with GN No.576 of 2020.  

 

Varuna R Bunwaree Goburdhun 

Secretary of the Bar Council 

13 May 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


